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October 20, 2011 
 
 
 
 
Ellen Satlof 
Youth Sports Safety Alliance 
NATA 
2952 Stemmons Freeway, #200 
Dallas, TX 75247 
 
Dear Ms. Satlof, 
 
I am writing this letter in support of the Youth Sports Safety Alliance. 
 
Times are so different from when our parents and grandparents were growing up.  The 
emphasis placed on youth participation in sports has grown to never before seen levels. 
The push to have young people play contact sports is at an all time high as well. 
 
I strongly agree with the alliances effort to get responsible adults together for the benefit 
of our future, our youth. 
 
Please include our facilities name in the list of alliance members.  If you have any further 
questions or concerns please feel free to call. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lloyd H. Givan 
 
 
Lloyd H. Givan, M.Ed., ATC, PT 
Owner 
The Performance Place 
 


